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DOWNSELL PRIMARY SCHOOL  
1 5 T H  S E P T E M B E R  2 0 1 7  N E W S L E T T E R      

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

It was very pleasing to see so many of you attend our “meet your child's teacher” session on 
Monday. I hope you found the time with your child teacher beneficial as he/ she shared the 
curriculum overview for this half term.  

 Please take a look at our calendar of events for this term when it is out on Monday, as it will 

help inform you of all events in our school for the autumn term.  

I look forward to welcoming you all at our class nominating ceremony (see page 3) and our 

celebration assemblies.  

 

Mr Chetty 

Parent Governor 

Downsell Primary School needs one parent to 

serve as a school governor and we hope you 

will consider  putting yourself forward. The 

term of office is four years but it can be shorter 

if you wish. The governing body’s main tasks 

are to support the school, ensure that the      

pupils receive high quality education and plan 

future  development and improvement. 

Join us in making a difference! 

Dahlicious Day 

A big Thank You to everyone who made an 

effort to participate by either dressing up or 

wearing yellow to school on Roald Dahl Day! We 

had lots of inspirational ideas and look forward 

to using them in the future.   

Afterschool clubs have now started and must be paid for 
online by Sunday 24th September.  

Year 6 Trip to Moat Mount Open Space Centre                                                            
21st— 22nd September 2017 
 
Our Year 6 trip to Moat Mount is fast approaching and we are looking  
forward to this educational activity filled with lots of fun team building  
activities.  
Full payment is required by  Monday 18th September via the Pay+ shop on  
our school website.  
You can also find out more about the ethos of Moat Mount, its courses,                                                                
supervisory and safety measures on http://www.moatmount.co.uk 

We are a nut free school…  

Please ensure that if you are 

providing a packed lunch and/ or 

snack for your child that it does 

not contain nuts.  

Please join us for a coffee morning 

with the Headteacher on Friday 

22nd September .  
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is  pleased to invite you to our  

Date: 9th December 2017 

Stalls, games, rides and much more! 

Film Night at Downsell Primary 

School... 

 

We look forward to having you all join us 

on film night- Friday 22nd September from 

3.30pm-5.45pm.  

We will be showing both Chicken Little (U) 

and Yogi Bear (U) and will be providing 

popcorn and a drink for us to enjoy on the 

night.  

School uniform 

Every child at Downsell is expected to wear the correct 

uniform which consists of: 

Grey trousers/skirt, white shirt or blouse, royal blue 

and white check dress, blue sweatshirt/fleece with 

school logo. We have noticed that a number of children 

have been wearing trainers or shoes with a logo or 

sticker on. Please note shoes must be plain black.      

PE kit consists of plain navy or black shorts/jogging 

bottoms, white t-shirt and black plimsolls/trainers. 

 

 

 

Jeans for Genes Day! 
 

Please join us in wearing jeans for Jeans for Genes day on Friday 22nd  September. A donation of 
£1 is to be made to your child's teacher on the day and all proceeds will be donated to Great Or-

mond Street Hospital. 



Year Class Bravo Cards Achievement Cards Golden Awards   

Nursery Leyton (am) Asiya,adbul Mirijam Tamarind   

Leytonstone(pm)         

Reception St Pauls         

Regent’s Park         

Westminster         

Year 1 Epping         

Blackhorse Road         

Angel Hafiza Ehan Inaaya   

Year 2 Paddington Tia, Vlad, Adib Mykolas, Lina, Noha 
  

  
  

Stratford         

Knightsbridge         

Year 3 Elephant & Castle Mariana       

Walthamstow Central         

Oxford Circus Adriano, Raya Alihasir, Ariana     

Year 4 Seven Sisters         

Greenwich         

Liverpool Street Attal, 
Oluwatimiletyin, 
Hassan 
  

  Attal 

  

Year 5 Covent Garden         

Waterloo         

Holborn         

Year 6 Tower Hill     Reaz   

Whitechapel         

Kings Cross     Jawad   

Our Bravo, Achievement and Golden Award Winners for this week.  

Congratulations to all! 


